
 

 

 

 

 

                            
 Office News:  Parents:  

 

1) Children that show signs of illness – Please Keep home. 

2) Bring In – Light Jacket / Summer Hat / Sunscreen / Misaquito Repellant. 

3) Suggestions for Lunch / Snack Ideas WELCOME!! 

4) Easter Party – Thursday – April 6th 2:00 upstairs & 3:00 downstairs 

5) Earth Day- Saturday April 22nd we celebrate Earth Day and learn about how to take care of our planet.  

5) Closing Dates: Good Friday April 7th & Easter Monday April 10th  

 

 

Catepillar News: Yeahhh sun is shining and the weather is nice! We are going to be going for long ride with our buggy, 

visiting the neighborhood & duck pond. We are going to have Easter Party Thursday April 6th 2023. Learning lots  of cool 
stuff this month, Earth Day, Easter, Weather and Frogs. Awesome crafts are a foot this month, check out our walls.   

 

 

Butterfly News: Welcome back to Jasmine from visiting her family back home. We will be learning new stories, 

songs and finger plays. We will learning about Easter and lots about Earth and celebrate Earth Day,  We will have a Easter 

Party We on Thrusday April 6th and going to learn a lot Bugs and Butterflies. Jasmine is going to tell us lots of story about 
her vacation. We will explore wonders of our community by going for walks and playing in the sideyards. 

 

Ladybug News:  This month we are lookd to learn about nature, Spring / Tulip and Easter.  We will be making really cool 

Easter crafts so look about and see our talents grow. Outside and walks around the neighborhood enjoying all the sunshine. 
Learning new songs and stories its going to  be fun. 

 

Bunny News: Hi Stephanie & welcome to our room. This month we will be doing some really fun things, Easter, 

Rainbows,Birds and Earth Day. Wild and wonderful art work will be displayed throughout the room, take a peek. We will be 

spending a lot of time outside playing in the community parks, going for walks and just having fun outside.  

 

 

Dinosaur News:  Sumita, has joined our family and looking forward to having so much fun with the her kids. Thanks to 
Natalia for doing wonderful job at Butterflies room while Jasmine was away and now is back to Dinasour room. The 

wonderful world of Colours, Rain, Easter, and Pets is what we will be delving into this month. Heading out on walks through 

the neighborhood and exploring spring as it is apon us. Playing at community parks and checking out the duck pond. 
Learning new songs and stories we are going to be a happening room. 

 

 
 

 

.                                                                                 Yeah  Ribbt   


